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View Message

 

Sent on       Expires on   11 19 2012 11 28 2012

From Parts and Service Division

Subject 2012 Civic – Steering Column Recall Part Allocation

 
On November 20, 2012, American Honda will notify NHTSA of a Stop Sale order and Safety Recall for some 2012 Civic units. In support of this 
Safety Recall Campaign, on Monday November 19th, American Honda allocated the parts listed below.  The allocation is to support repairs of 
affected new vehicles in dealer inventory.  Dealers will receive parts on Tuesday November 20th via regular DSO truck delivery. 
  

  

Refer to the eResponsibility Report to determine which units in your inventory are affected. 

  
For inspection / repair instructions, please reference Service Bulletin 12-080, Safety Recall: Steering Column. 
  
Thank you, 
  
American Honda Motor Co., Inc. 
Parts Operations 
  
NG/ms 

  

Campaign Type: Safety Recall 

Service Bulletin: 12-080 

Affected Vehicles: Certain 2012 Civics 

Customer Notification: Scheduled for 12/4/12 

Parts Allocation Information  
Description P/N Qty Required  Order Method 

STEERING COLUMN 
  

53200-TR0-A02 1 per repair Controlled Part Order 

BREAK-AWAY BOLT 35102-TR0-003 2 per repair Open Order 

TORX BOLT 90134-S6A-A80 2 per repair Open Order 

Allocation 
Coverage: 

Parts have been allocated to all dealers with affected units. Note that your 
dealership may receive parts for an affected vehicle that has not yet been 
delivered; please hold these parts until the affected unit arrives, and 
complete the recall repair before selling the vehicle.  

Parts Status: Additional steering columns can be ordered for customer-owned vehicles 
through the controlled parts ordering system by providing a valid affected 
VIN. 
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